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Headteacher’s Newsletter – 13th November 2020  
 

Anti-Bullying Week/Odd Socks Day 
Next week is national anti-bullying week. As always, it launches with “Odd Socks Day” and 
we hope that the children will join in by wearing odd socks to school on Monday 16th 
November. There is a fun clip to watch here on YouTube - https://youtu.be/c6hR6rTHFSk 
 

Uniform 
We do now keep some school polo shirts, cardigans and sweatshirts in stock. We will 
shortly be placing an order for more school uniform so if there is anything in particular that 
you would like please let Helen Holdaway in the office know. 
(hholdaway@stpaulstongham.com)   
 

Plastic Folders/Book Bags 
Every child will has now been given a plastic zip folder. These are sent home every Friday 
and should then be returned every Wednesday, containing your child’s shorts (Elm Class 
children with a book should return it too or that day) Please take everything else out of the 
folder. 
 

Word Rockets can be returned any day and your child gives these straight to their teacher. 
 

Friends of St Paul’s 
The Friends of St Paul’s fundraising activities continue. Fundraising is towards an extension 
to the playground equipment and I am really pleased to be able to report that we have 
been able to order the installation of the next part of the trim trail, with The Friends raising 
just under £5,000 the parish council donating £500 and the Nisa generously donating the 
final £1000 needed. 
 

The next Friends events/activities will raise funds so that the children can enjoy a Christmas 
party with gifts and then we will be working towards the next phase of the playground 
equipment. So please help by supporting if you can. 
 

Christmas Cards – Your child will bring his/her design home today and orders are due back 
by Wednesday. 
 

Smarties – There is now a special Smarties collection box in school for your child to “post” 
his/her filled smarties tube back into. 
 

Coming Soon ….. Santa Fun Run (Wednesday 9th December) and Christmas Raffle, drawn on 
Facebook live (Thursday 10th December) 
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